Victoria International
chool of Sharjah

VISS FAMILY ENGAGEMENT WEEK DVISS

Dear parents,

As [ mentioned earlier this week, we are planning an engagement week for all families to begin this coming Sunday. Over the course of
the week teachers at VISS will be prioritizing specific time for all families to connect directly with their teacher.

You will have already received detailed information regarding establishing a time for next week where you can connect with your child's
teacher via video conferencing. I would encourage you take this opportunity and make an appointment if you have not already done so.

We firmly believe that it is vital that you have a chance to speak directly with a teacher to receive feedback on how your child is
managing in this new learning environment. It is also a chance for you to feedback to the teacher and the school on how you as a family
are managing and to provide us with vital information on how we can continue to improve.

At the end of next week, we will also be sending each family a survey where you will have a further opportunity to contribute your
feedback regarding how the online learning program is impacting.

VISS has always been an open and transparent institution and I hope you take the opportunity to participate in these opportunities for
connection.

Regards,
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